
Galway Public Library, Special Board Meeting 
Thursday, August 5, 2021 
 

In Attendance:  Cate LaBarre, Jim Hodsoll, Fred Baily, Arlene Rhodes, Director Deb 
Flint   Absent: Jane Behrens, Santina Florio, Sue Wemple 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Cate LaBarre, at 4:58 pm. 
 

Amendment to COVID-19 Temporary Policy –  
New CDC guidelines recommend that masks be worn in public indoor settings by 
everyone in counties with the classification of substantial or high COVID 
transmission.     
Galway Public Library will follow the CDC guidelines to ensure patron safety. 
All patrons, volunteers, and staff over 2 years old are once again required to 
wear masks and social distance inside public and shared areas of the library, 
regardless of vaccination status.   
Masks are not required outside. 
Indoor programs may be limited in capacity to ensure safe distancing.  The public 
may reserve space for meetings. 
This amendment will be in place until further governmental guidelines are 
issued/restrictions lifted, at which point the new guidelines will take effect. 
 
Motion by Fred Baily, seconded by Jim Hodsoll to approve the Amendment to 
Covid-19 Temporary Policy, effective August 6.  Yes: 4   No: 0  Motion carried. 
 
Volunteer Reception 
Motion by Arlene Rhodes, seconded by Fred Baily to postpone the volunteer 
reception indefinitely. 
Yes: 4    No: 0   Motion Carried. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion by Jim Hodsoll, seconded by Fred Baily to adjourn the meeting. 
Yes: 4   No: 0   Motion Carried. 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 pm. 
 
Arlene Rhodes 
Secretary Pro-tem  


